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April is National Child Abuse Prevention Month ~ Local advocates

and organizations teaming up to raise awareness and take action ~

Read more
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Thank you to all of these organizations and advocates for your efforts to protect our children from

abuse and violence.

April is National Child Abuse Prevention Month and three area organizations -- Glove House,

Inc., WETM-TV, and the Chemung County Department of Social Services -- are joining

together to raise awareness and take action.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/child-abuse
https://www.childwelfare.gov/topics/preventing/preventionmonth/


Read and watch more from WETM-TV, "April Marks National Child Abuse Prevention Month"

Visit Glove House HERE.

For more information from Prevent Child Abuse New York, go to

http://www.preventchildabuseny.org/

Thank you to all of these organizations and advocates for your efforts to protect our

children from abuse and violence.

http://www.mytwintiers.com/news/local-news/april-marks-national-child-abuse-prevention-month#.VwQOk2Z9npw.twitter
https://www.facebook.com/GloveHouseInc/
http://www.preventchildabuseny.org/

